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Hello, 

I'm writing to urge the Bureau to change the rules on dumping in Maine and to prevent out-
of-state waste from landing in Maine rivers and bay. 

Access to clean water is essential for the lives of all beings, human and otherwise. We 
need to take proactive steps now to protect both current and future generations, and you 
have the opportunity right now to make a choice that serves life, rather than contribute to 
further destruction. We need to raise the bar for this and other states to take pollution 
seriously. 

I thank you in advance for your considerate and compassionate action. 

Be well, 
elizaBeth Simpsom

-- 

I don't have a pronoun preference, but I respect yours.
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